




（Notes）
　1.　With the digitization of share certificates, changes to shareholder’s addresses, 
share purchase requests and other share-related office procedures will be 
handled by organizations managing your account (securities companies, etc.) 
Please contact relevant securities companies, etc. if you desire to request share-
related office procedures. Please note that the administrator of the shareholder 
list (Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation) is not able to handle these 
procedures.

　2.　Office procedures relating to shares registered on your special account will be 
handled by Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation. When requesting 
these procedures, please contact the organization managing your special account 
(Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation) shown above. Transfer 
operations can be carried out at all branches of Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking 
Corporation in Japan.

　3.　Dividends receivable will be paid at the main office or branches of Mitsubishi UFJ 
Trust and Banking Corporation.

■Business year: 

■Date of record for distribution  
    of year-end dividends: 

■Date of record for distribution  
    of interim dividends: 

■Ordinary general meeting  
    of shareholders: 

■Administrator of shareholder list/ 
    Organization managing special accounts: 

    Contact: 
 
 
 

■Stock listing:  

■Publication: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
■Shares per sales unit:

March 1 to last day of February of the next year 

Last day of February 
 

August 31 
 

May of every year 
 

Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation 
 
Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation 
Osaka Corporate Agency Division 
1-1-5 Dojimahama, Kita-ku, Osaka 530-0004, Japan 
Phone: 0120-094-777 (toll free) 

Tokyo Stock Exchange/Osaka Securities Exchange 

Announcement on the company website 
Web page where announcement will appear: 
http://www.sfoods.co.jp/investor/koukoku.html 
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When use of the website is impossible or other unavoidable circumstances 
occur, we will place the announcement in the Nihon Keizai Shimbun.


